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Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please follow us: 
 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 
 

Pokemon Cards 
 
Please note that pokemon cards are not allowed in 
school. Sharing resources should be kept to a 
minimum and the cards have caused some friendship 
issues this week. 
 
To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 

 
We want to support our community in these 
challenging times. Please let us know if you would like 
us to mention your business/projects in our weekly 
newsletter. 
_______________________________________ 
 
You are encouraged to e-mail your child’s class 
teacher directly. They check their e-mails regularly. 
Stay in touch!  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Thank you very much for all your support and 
understanding since term started five weeks ago. We 
are working hard to ensure that all children receive 
their full entitlement to the curriculum and would 
therefore like to remind you of start and finish times.  
Please try your best to keep to the times outlined 
earlier in the term. We understand that many of you 
have more than one child at Barlby and we will 
continue to do our best to support you. Your children 
can be dropped off and collected at the same time as 
your eldest child.  
 
Early Years: 8.55am- 3.25pm 
Year 1: 8.50am- 3.20pm 
Year 2: 8.45am- 3.15pm 
Year 3: 8.40am- 3.10pm 
Year 4: 8.35am- 3.05am 
Year 5: 8.30am- 3pm 
Year 6: 8.30am- 3pm 
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